
Dear Rachel 

I am writing to y i o b j e c t  to the pnmosed  erection o f  a roof  extensions to fonsi a 2 Is:Discern flat on top 
7-9 Perrins Court  in Hannpstend, My mother-in-law, Annette Rose and I rent Ilse shop on In Petliflti Court, 
right opposite the tttettti oiled property and it would affect a t  greatly. 

Perrins Court is one o f  the most  beautiful lanes in Hampstead with Dial chants and character. I have 
attached one picture taken from our shop window to show you the 'sunshine' we receive - the 
photo was taken at I hpin on the 24th lune.  The shadow shows you how little sunshine/light we are getting 
during summer and how an added floor on top o f  7-9 Pewins Court would affect us. Needless to say that the 
impact on our business during the building works would be devastating and to a small independent shop we 
WOUld probably have toe lose  the shop for goint 

Peones Court is a nattessv stinet and it is quite dark at times - espocially in winter sir e o n  rainy day. The 
proposed roof  extension will make it even darker and not as appealing o r  pedestrians to walk through. The 
loss o f  light svould be detrimental for business. We  also believe that Pectins Court would Issose it's character, 
charm and ambience and h w o i n e  a !tunnel' rather Ma- n a  'shopping street' full o f  independent shops and 
cafe's, 

pe nttnt our points ol obiection wi It be taken into account 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 
Cilaudin Rose 




